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Giving Update 

Budget to Yearend: $375, 000 

Income to Yearend: $389, 795 

Surplus: $14, 795 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader & Pianist: Lauren Fehr & Josh Dyck 

Date: January 16, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

Steinbach Bible College  

Winter 2022 Intensive Courses  

1. Becoming Christian Leaders in 
Marketplaces -March 15-April 5 - evenings 

2. Indigenous People & The Church – March 
24-26 - weekend 

Leadership Conference – March 11-12  

For more information email 
academics@sbcollege.ca or visit sbcollege.ca 

Right Now Media Presents:  

“Work as Worship Retreat” February 17, 2022 – 
For Christians from Every Vocation – speakers, 
Carey Nieuwhof, Nona James, and Jon Acuff – 
This year’s event will equip the working 
Christians in your community so see their work 
as worship.  

Consider hosting this event for your people. 
events@media.rightnowmedia.org 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Jan. 23 – Keith Friesen/Deacon installation 

Jan. 30 – Keith Friesen 

Feb. 6   - Len & Sharon Harms/Service Sign up 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Heavenly Father, help us to keep our eyes and 
hearts focused on you and the glorious hope we 

have in Jesus and his return, Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-January 23, we will have the vote of 

affirmation and installation for Kevin & Helen 

Krahn as deacons. 

 

-Usher meeting for all ushers after the service 

January 23rd in the big classroom upstairs. 

New and existing ushers please plan on 

attending. 

 

Prayer & Praise 
Praise God that Kevin and Helen Krahn have 

accepted the call to serve as deacons.  Please 

be in prayer for them, as well as the entire 

deacon team, as they serve God through 

serving the church in this way. 

 

Birth Announcement 
Congratulations and God’s blessings to 

Logan & Vanessa Falk on the birth of a 

daughter, River Ella, born on January 10th, 

2022. She is a granddaughter for Larry & 

Helena Falk.  

 

Connect Cards 

If you are newer to BMC, or if you are 

checking us out, we would love to connect 

with you.  Please take a Connect Card from 

the back of the pews, jot down your name 

and contact info and drop it in the offering 

bag that the ushers have on your way out of 

the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets 

back to Keith so we can touch base. 

 

 

January 16, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 1Thessalonians 5:8-18  

Message – “Being The Body” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Youth Calendar 
January 19 – Bible Study 

January 26 – Worship Night 

 

 

 

 

Sunday School Students 
 

Sunday School students, we encourage you to 

continue learning your memory verses! Each 

student who completes all four booklets of 

memory verses will be awarded the prize of 

$100 toward camp fees, to attend any Christian 

camp of your choice! 

 

 
 

 

Verse for the Week 

“I do not ask that you take them out of the world, 

but that you keep them from the evil one” - John 

17:15 

Upcoming Events 

 
-Church Retreat – February 4-6 at the church 

Speakers – Len & Sharon Harms 

Registration deadline – January 23rd for in 

person attendance. 

 

-Girls and Boys Clubs on January 19th – 7pm 

 

 

 


